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Public Notice

PETERSBURG BOROUGH

ADOPTION OF ORDINANCE #2018-15

Ordinance #2018-15, an Ordinance Amending Petersburg
Municipal Code Chapter 14.20, Entitled “Municipal Harbors”,
to Increase Harbor Fees has been adopted by the Borough
Assembly. Provisions of the ordinance take effect July 1, 2018.

A copy of the ordinance is posted at the municipal offices at
12 S. Nordic Drive, the US Post Office, the City of Kupreanof,
Papke’s Landing posting board, the
Library, and the Municipal Harbor
office for review during normal
office hours.
Published: July 5, 2018

PETERSBURG BOROUGH
REQUEST FOR BIDS

The Petersburg Borough requests bids for 1,500 tons of 3/8” minus sand with an additive alternate
amount of 500 tons of 3/8” sand, to be awarded over and above the base request of 1500 tons, subject to
available funds.

All sand to be delivered and stockpiled at the Petersburg Borough Public Works yard by October 19th,
2018. Bid Specifications and Documents are available at the Petersburg Public Works Office, located at
303 South Second Street, Petersburg, Alaska (Telephone 907-772-4430) or by mail at P.O. Box 329, Pe-
tersburg, Alaska 99833.

Bids will be opened publicly on Thursday, July 19th, 2018 at the Petersburg Borough Public Works
Office at 1:00 PM local time. Questions may be directed to Chris Cotta, Public Works Director (Telephone
907-772-4430)

Published: July 5 and 12, 2018

PETERSBURG BOROUGH

TAX NOTICES MAILED

2018 Property tax bills for Petersburg have been mailed. If
you have not received your bill, or if you have received one in
error, please contact the Borough Finance Office as soon as
possible. All property tax payments must be received in the
Borough Finance office by October
1,2018 at 5 p.m.

For more information, contact the
Finance Office at 772-4425.
Published: July 5 and 12,2018

PETERSBURG BOROUGH
PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

Notice is hereby given that the Petersburg Planning and Zoning Commission, on July 10,2018 at
12:00 pm, will be holding a meeting and conducting a public hearing in the Assembly Chambers
located at 12 South Nordic Drive. The purpose of the public hearing is to receive public comment on
the following:

A. An application from Ron & Juanita Compton for a conditional use permit for a mobile home on

an individual lot in the Rural Residential District at 597 Mitkof Highway (PID: 01-143-400).

B. An application from Diane & Charlie Christensen for a conditional use permit to allow a rooming

house in the Commercial-2 District at 15 Hammer Slough St. (PID: 01-007-561).

C. A request from Bryan Whitney for a 12-month extension on a conditional use permit allowing a

trailer for construction purposes at 202 Frederick Drive (PID: 01-021-310).

D. An application from Albert & Melinda Hofstad for a minor subdivision at 215 Hungerford Hill

Rd (PID: 01-031-670).

Interested persons desiring to present their views on the request, either in writing or verbally,
will be given the opportunity to be heard during the above mentioned hearing. Written suggestions or
objections to the provisions of said requests may be filed with the
Community & Economic Development Department at or before
such meeting and will be heard by the Petersburg Planning and -
Zoning Commission at the time and place specified. Said hearings PTE RSBURG
may be continued from time to time as necessary. ALASKA
Published: July 5, 2018




